
 

 

COMMUNITY	NOTICE	
	

For	Immediate	Release:		
Tsiothóhrha/December	22,	2023		
	

WATERMAIN	REPAIRS	COMPLETED	
	
The	Mohawk	Council	of	Akwesasne’s	Water/Wastewater	Program	is	notifying	the	community	
that	repairs	have	been	completed	for	the	watermain	leak	that	had	occurred	underwater	
between	St.	Regis	and	Snye.			
	
 Water	samples	have	tested	negative	for	bacteria	Chlorine	residuals	are	also	normal.	The	water	
from	MCA’s	waterline	is	safe	to	drink	and	the	system	is	back	online	connecting	the	two	
districts.			
		
We	are	no	longer	requesting	residents	to	limit	water	usage.		MCA	would	like	to	thank	
community	members	for	their	patience	and	cooperation	throughout	the	past	several	months	
while	we	worked	to	locate	and	repair	the	leak.			
	
 MCA	would	also	like	to	thank	our	water	staff,	contractors,	and	those	who	assisted	from	the	
Saint	Regis	Mohawk	Tribe	and	City	of	Cornwall,	all	who	worked	tirelessly	to	assist	us	through	
this	emergency.	Niawenhkó:wa.		
	


